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The coming month has many fun things happening. Many are charging for ski week, it's the start of the semester and we
welcome our new VT23 students. We are also loading up for the club evening on the fourth of February when "DE VET
DU" are coming to play! Anitra Gudmarsdotter has now also taken over as vice chairman. Anitra will primarily work with  
union political issues, but of course also other issues. Anitra is particularly passionate about student overall culture!

IMPORTANT EVENTS AND DATES

04
FEB

De Vet Du is a music group that was formed in
2010 and started its career on Youtube. Fast
forward to now and De Vet Du has become one
of Sweden's most popular live acts with over 200
million plays on Spotify and 100 million views on
Youtube. De Vet Du will entertain us during the
evening with their MANY hits: Kär I En Kändis,
Höjer Våra Glas and SUPA.

03.00

Tickets are sold in Orbi for students and on
tickster for non-students. More info and a link to
the event is available via the QR code! See you!

-

13
JAN

SECURE YOUR TICKET TO "DE VET DU"!

16
JAN

On the initiative of Committ and Sundekon, we
can happily present this year's hopefully biggest
corps evening! The karaoke will be hot and the
bar will be open until 03, and not least we have
DE VET DU on stage! As an SKS member, you
pay SEK 195 (ord. price SEK 295) for the entire
spectacle. Secure your ticket in Orbi now!
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MEMBERSHIP

My job is to be helpful  for the
students. When it comes to questions
related to the student union and the
work around it, I'm here for you!

THE NEW NAME OF THE MONTHLY LETTER!
Finally, the competition has ended and
we have arrived at the future name of
the newsletter. Our newsletter will now
be called "News wipe". We thank Pontus
Lindblad for his contribution that led to
the name change! Congratulations!

FINISH THE SUMMER ABROAD?
Take part in a opportunity to study
and visit Amsterdam and experience
Dutch culture together with
students from different countries!
More info via the QR code!

APPLY FOR MAJOR GENERAL!
Do you or someone you know want to
take on perhaps the funniest and most
glorious mission during kick-off? Then
apply to become a Major General!
Registration and more information can
be found in the form via the QR code!
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